
Greetings in the wonderful name of our Lord Jesus Christ.

“Behold, how good and how pleasant it is for brethren to dwell together in unity!”
Psalm 133:1 KJV

August was a pretty busy month also. Online bible study continues, as service in Salerno, Baselice and
Pozzuoli continue. Thank you Jesus for everything He does and everything He is going to do. 

On August 7th, 8th and 9th we had the department of the M.E.M.I Internal Missions in the city of Milan.
On August 11th and 12th we had our prayer walk in the city of Milan.

On August 12th night we started our national conference in the city of Milan, with many visitors from
Switzerland, France, Spain and the United States. Including our special guest speakers, our vice
superintendent brother Stan Gleason and our European regional director brother Nathan Harrod.

We had a wonderful, inspiring, refreshing and blessed conference, with many renewed in the spirit and
at least 13 have received the Holy Spirit for the first time.

Continue to pray for me that God continues to give me strength and direction. Pray for the churches in
Baselice, Salerno and Pozzuoli, for the online Bible study and outreach. For more laborers, open doors

and key people.
Please continue to pray for my children and grandchildren. 

Pray for the lost souls of Italy and the region of Campania.
Thank you for being a big part of what God is doing in the nation of Italy.

I’m so grateful for partners like you who continually support this ministry through your prayers and
sacrificial giving. May God bless you all! 

Yours in His service,
Feliciano Italiano
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